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July 10, 1973

Mr. Michael Keayaian
142 West 24tn -freet
New York, New York 10011

Dear Michael:

We are deeply appreciative of your generous donation of
$500 made to the Armenian Dlocese, leaving the decision to us
as to its specific appiication.

" We would like very much to keep this sum in a fund in
your name, and determine at some later date for what purpose
the income is to be used. In this monner the fund will have
more permanent value. '

In any event, we can regard this as a tentative decision,
and review it later this year for final disposition.

May God bless you for your kindness and tboughtfulness.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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